"‘/ Y .\I .\I 250 WATTS 540
P.O. BOX 1586, FLORENCE,S.C.2950I PHONE 662-6364

OF FLORENCE, S.C.

December 3, 1976

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

It was a pleasure for WYNN to assist you and the many other
National Radio Club members who participated in our test
transmission on November 22, 1976. The information stated
in your letter was correct according to our 1log.

For your information, we have received reception notes from
as far away as Provincetown, Mass., Chicago, Ill., Lincoln,
Neb. and Tylertown, Miss.

Once again, the pleasure was all ours and we thank you for
your interest.

Kindest regards,

P

Jémes N. Maurer
“President, General Manager



